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 HELP PROJECT After much planning, on April 16 Washburn 
Law Clinic launched the Washburn Hospital 
Employees Legal Preparedness (HELP) 
Project to provide legal preparedness services 
for Topeka hospital employees who are 
otherwise unable to afford attorneys. The 
project is intended to support the many 
hospital employees who are risking exposure 
to COVID-19 in order to keep local hospitals 
operating. 

HELP Project students and volunteer attorneys 
are drafting living wills and durable powers of 
attorney for healthcare and finance. Some 
volunteer attorneys may also draft simple 
wills.   

“The Washburn Law Clinic is launching our 
HELP Project to assist in providing peace of 
mind to hospital workers who are bravely 
facing the pandemic each day,” said Director 
Gillian Chadwick. 

The Washburn Law Clinic worked with local 
bar groups to recruit volunteer attorneys, and 
with Topeka hospitals to identify hospital 
employees who need these documents.  The 
hospital employees will visit with their interns 
or volunteer attorneys by phone or 
videoconference and documents can be 
executed remotely.  All services will be 
provided free of charge to the hospital 
employees. 
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